
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind everyone of our school's uniform guidelines. 

Uniform Guidelines: 

• All students are required to wear a white shirt with the school logo. 

• Pants must be navy blue, and skirts should be knee-length 

• Leather shoes in black or brown are mandatory. 

• Jewelry should be minimal and appropriate for school. 

It is important that we all adhere to these guidelines to maintain a positive and cohesive learning 

environment. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

The School Administration 


